
 

Mathematics 

This term we will be applying our 
knowledge of counting in 2’s 5’s and 10’s 
through reasoning activities. We will be 
looking at doubling and halving of numbers 

and shapes. Addition and subtraction will 
continue to be a focus and we will be 
introducing measuring using various units. 

Art and Design 

Throughout this term we 
will be producing various 
pieces of artwork. We will 
be discussing colour 
mixing and use this skill 

when painting our chosen 
animals and still life 
paintings of a plant. 

 

Physical Education 
This term the children will be 
focusing on multi-skills using 
different circuits to improve 
fitness and coordination. To 

encourage the children to work 
together we will be taking part 
in team games and activities.  

 

Religious Education 

In RE we will be learning about places of 
worship and looking into which times are 

special to a variety of religions. We will 
also be reading stories from the bible 
including - The Easter Story and The Last 
Supper.  The children will learn why 
Easter is an important time for 

 
Computing  

We will be using the year group’s 
iPads to learn about coding, turns 

left and right using the bee bots. 
The children will be exploring the 
‘scratch programme’ to create 
interactive stories and games. The 
children will continue to use Digi-

dog to discuss online safety. 
 

How you can help 
Please continue to read and share books with your child every night, when possible. Spellings will 

be sent home in their phonics folders so please can you help your child learn them. Whilst out and 

about encourage your child to recall and discus any number they see. We ask that you also 

continue to help your child with learning to tell the time and offer them experiences with money. 

You could encourage your child to find relevant books on our topics for them to share in class. 

Should you may also have some artefacts, pictures or books of your own that they could bring 

into school.  

 

Year 1 Spring 2020 
Our topic this term is ‘Freeze to Thaw’. As part of the topic we will be 

exploring the world particularly looking at the colder parts. We will be 

looking at seasonal change and observing the signs of spring. 


